
From: Kathy McLees
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Kathy
McLees <kathymclees13@gmail.com>

11:56 AM (0 minutes ago)

I am a condo owner at Crystal Court in Missoula, MT. I am protesting the possible approval to permit 1185
dwelling units at 2920 Expo Parkway rather than the 502 allowed under the existing zoning.

This will not only cause congestion on Reserve and other roadways near our condos, but will have potential
parking issues with residents parking their vehicles in our open parking spaces.

Please vote against this!!!

Kathleen McLees
2720 Crystal Court, # 2
Missoula, MT 59808 
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